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VISIT TO NTARIA AND PUBLIC  MEETING  
 
 

THURSDAY 13 MAY 20109 
 

On Thursday some members of Northern Territory Parliament will 
be visiting your community to talk to people about housing and 
local Shire issues. 

 

The people coming are- Gerry Wood, Marion Scrymgour and Lynne 
Walker. 

 

These people will arrive in Ntaria at about 12.00 midday. Some 
others will come with them. 

 

There will be a meeting with the Local Board and Housing 
Reference Group.  

 

The people coming want to hear from people in the Ntaria about 
what they think about the changes to housing, local government 
and making Ntaria a growth town. 

 

Anyone who is interested in talking to these people should COME 
TO A PUBLIC MEETING at 12.00pm- Council Chambers- Ntaria 

 
All Members of the Ntaria Community are very welcome to come to 

this Public Meeting 
For more information about this meeting call Helen Campbell or Karen Turner on 
8961464 or email helen.campbell@nt.gov.au or  Karen.turner@nt.gov.au for  
information about CTC www.nt.gov.au/lant/parliament/parliament.shtml  
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